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December 13, 2019 

 

Dear Seattle, WA families, 

 

You are invited to attend the Seonghwa Ceremony of Mrs. Itsuko Bodzewski. 

 

When: Sunday, December 15, 2019 Starts at 11:00 am 

 

Venue: Seattle Family Church, 7000 26th Avenue NW, Seattle, WA 98117 

 

Recommended attires for the Seonghwa: 

 

* Men - Suit with white neckties. 

 

* Women - Light colored dress 

 

Thank you for honoring the life of our beloved sister Itsuko and supporting her transition to the spirit 

world! 

 

Refreshments will be served after the Seonghwa. You are welcome to bring and share your favorite 

desserts and drinks. 

 

God Bless, 

 

Nelson Mira 

 


